
Parent Representatives Wanted 

 

      

 The Committee on Special Education is in need of parent representatives to 
attend CSE Meetings at Moravia Central School 
 

 This person should be a parent or guardian of a student with a disabling 
condition residing in this district   
 

 Training is available 
 

 A parent representative might be asked to attend CSE meetings when 
requested by a parent of a child with a disability 

 

 Any parent or individual who is interested in being a parent representative 
is encouraged to contact the CSE Chairperson Chris Fisher (315) 497-2670 
ext. 1012 or cfisher@moraviaschool.org  
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